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Important Announcement from NFC Financial
Aid

Good Afternoon NFC Student,

Congratulations!
You will be receiving the Higher Education Emergency Relief Fund
(HEERF) grant.

Since you selected the funds to be used toward your tuition, North Florida
College will place a hold on your account so that you will NOT be dropped
from your classes for nonpayment.

A separate email will be sent out later detailing how much you were
awarded.

Hope you have a great semester here at NFC!

QUESTIONS? Contact the NFC Financial Aid office at financialaid@nfc.edu,
850-973-1621 or 850-973-9468. 

We look forward to seeing you this Fall at NFC, and
remember, Sentinels stand together. 

Manage your preferences | Opt out using TrueRemove™

Got this as a forward? Sign up to receive our future emails.

View this email online.

325 NW Turner Davis Drive 
Madison, FL | 32340 US

This email was sent to . 
To continue receiving our emails, add us to your address book.

Subscribe to our email list.

https://twitter.com/intent/tweet?text=Important%20Announcement%20from%20NFC%20Financial%20Aid+https://t.e2ma.net/webview/5qo2tg/40cd46486f9530331b281bb9aa7f15c2
http://www.facebook.com/share.php?u=https://t.e2ma.net/webview/5qo2tg/40cd46486f9530331b281bb9aa7f15c2
http://www.linkedin.com/shareArticle?mini=true&url=https://t.e2ma.net/webview/5qo2tg/40cd46486f9530331b281bb9aa7f15c2
https://www.nfc.edu/
mailto:financialaid@nfc.edu?subject=HEERF%20Application%20Fall%202021
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1894267/1899327.396034879/
https://t.e2ma.net/webview/5qo2tg/40cd46486f9530331b281bb9aa7f15c2
http://myemma.com/powered-by-emma-email?utm_source=e2ma&utm_medium=email&utm_campaign=powered-by-emma-email&utm_content=emma-logo-template-footer
https://app.e2ma.net/app2/audience/signup/1894267/1899327/?v=a

